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Dear Health Committee Members,
The purpose of this email is to simply ask that you make every endeavour to block the changes
 that Mr Rob Pyne has proposed in relation to the Abortion Bill.
 
A life is a life right from conception ___ try telling and a pregnant mother that her baby is not
 alive and therefore does not matter. Your assistance in expressing our opposition to this bill
 would be appreciated.
Kind regards,
 

For Myril & Alan Frankham
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